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Dear Families,   

 

We're taking part in Save the Children's Christmas/Winter Jumper Day on 
Thursday 7th December! 

 

Pop on your Christmas or Winter Jumpers and Santa hats and join us for our 
Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7th December.  

If you wish to donate the usual £1 donation for non-school uniform then please pay 
this via Parent Pay and we will make the donation to Save the Children for you.  

By pulling on our Christmassy knits & donating, we'll be transforming the future for 
children. Every pound we raise will help children in the UK and around the world to 
get the basics they need to laugh, play and see the magic all around them again!  

 

We can’t wait to see all of your Christmassy and winter outfits! 

 
 

 
If you have any spare, 

Christmas/Winter jumpers 

you no longer need or that 

no longer fit then please 

bring them into the office to 

donate, so we can sell and 

rehome them! 


